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RIVERSIDE COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL

AND WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT
May 16, 2016

Sent via e-mail to Ryan.Mallory-Jones@waterboards.ca.goy

Mr. Ryan Mallory-Jones, Esq. Attorney

Office of Chief Counsel

California State Water Resources Control Board
1001 I Street, 22™ Floor

Sacramento, CA 95812

Dear Mr. Mallory-Jones: Re:  SWRCB/OCC File A-2456 (A thru L)
Response of Riverside County Petitioners
to Petitions on San Diego Water Board
Order No. R9-2015-0100

Attached to this letter, please find the response of the Riverside County Flood Control and Water
Conservation District, the County of Riverside, and the Cities of Murrieta, Temecula, and Wildomar
(collectively, the "Riverside County Petitioners"), to petitions filed with the State Water Resource
Control Board concerning San Diego Regional Water Board Order No. R9-2015-0100. The Riverside
County Petitioners are also attaching for filing, a Request for Official Notice (Second), seeking official
notice of various relevant documents not in the administrative record for the Order.

The Riverside County Petitioners look forward to further discussing with the Board and staff the issues
raised in its petition, as well as the petitions which are the subject of the attached response.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 951.955.1273 or smckibbi@rcflood.org.

Very truly yours,

etz TR

STUART E. MCKIBBIN
Chief of Watershed Protection Division

Attachment
¢: SWRCB/OCC File A-2456 Mailing List (w/attachment)
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